
DECEMBER in the RCIA: 

 
 

 This month RCIA shifts to the Period of the 

Catechumenate. Our group will explore Advent 

and Christmas and readying ourselves for the 

birth of our Lord and Saviour.  

 For many in our group this is the first time their 

attention at Christmas will be faith focused, with 

less emphasis on the secular aspects of the 

holiday. The group will take a break mid-month 

and gather back in early January. We thank the 

parish community for the ongoing awareness, 

personal and spiritual support which is integral in 

the process of RCIA. 

Please keep the RCIA in your prayers this week: 

“O blessed apostle, St. Paul, greatest of all converts, 

who labored unceasingly for the conversion of other 

souls, inspire us with the passion of your zeal that we 

may pray and work for the conversion of our brethren, 

redeemed in the blood of Christ but not as yet blessed 

with the full light of his truth.” 


